                Bald Eagle Repeater Association
                                                Meeting

                                              September 16, 2003

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Tuesday evening, September 16, 2003 at the Houston Ridge Apartments Complex on Sherwood Drive in Montgomery.

The meeting was called to order by the President, Jim Boose, KB3ETE at 7:05pm.

There were six members present: Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Jim Boose, KB3ETE, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Ryan Gross, N3SSL, Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ.

The minutes of the meeting held on July 16, 2003 were approved on a motion by Bill Barnes, N3JIX and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB.

The Treasurer report was approved on a motion by Ryan Gross, N3SSL and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB.

The balance in the Checking Account on September 16, 2003---------$804.58.
Repeater Reports:

The .09 and .49 Repeaters are working OK with no problems.

The UHF repeater .05. Ryan, N3SSL replaced the Motorola unit and is working well.

The tower is still to be put up at the  site for the .49 Repeater and the Coordination is still needed for the .49  Repeater. 
The registration certificate from the FCC was received  for the Antennae Structural Registration for the tower at the repeater site.

It was reported that there is a kink in the hard line that needs corrected.

The Repeater building will be painted in the Spring of 2004.

The Pennsylvania QSO Party will be held on October 11th and 12th .

The Elmira Hamfest is September 27th.

The County EMA will be having classes on Code and Theory beginning October 7th on Tuesday and Thursday evenings at 7:00pm.

Jim Boose, KB3ETE presented Ryan Gross, N3SSL a framed certificate award for being chosen as the Amateur of the Year with the Bald Eagle Repeater Association for 2003.
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Nominations of officers were chosen for the year 2004 and to be elected into office at the November 18, meeting.

Nominated for President, Bill Barnes, N3JIX on a motion by Jim Boose, KB3ETE and seconded by Ryan Gross, N3SSL. There were no other nominations presented.

Nominated for Vice President, Jim Boose, KB3ETE on a motion by Bill Barnes, N3JIX and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB. There were no other nominations presented.

Nominated for Secretary-Treasurer, Ken Frey, WB3HOI on a motion by Jim Boose, KB3ETE and seconded by Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ. There were no other nominations presented.
Trustees for 2004 are Bill Barnes, N3JIX and Keith Brown, KB3CB, Bob Shearer, N3AFX

Ryan Gross, N3SSL will be assisting with the Trustees.

The nominations for elected offices were closed  on a motion by Bill Barnes, N3JIX and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB. Nominations will be opened at the November meeting.

The next scheduled Club meeting will be held on November 18, 2003 at the Houston Ridge Apartment Complex in Montgomery.

The meeting was adjourned on a motion by Bill Barnes, N3JIX and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB at 7:40pm.
There was a  nice social hour with refreshments after the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Frey, secretary

Bald Eagle Repeater Association
